

# **FISH Terminology Working Group**

# Labels, Lithics and Landforms: e-conference on controlled vocabularies for Palaeolithic and Mesolithic data

This conference will discuss the use of existing terminologies for recording the Palaeolithic and Mesolithic and the need for improvement and enhancement of thesauri and wordlists.

Date: 23<sup>rd</sup> and 24<sup>th</sup> October

Place: Forum on Information Standards in Heritage (FISH) mailing list

Organised by: The FISH Terminology Working Group

To join the FISH mailing list please visit <a href="https://www.jiscmail.ac.uk/cgi-bin/webadmin?SUBED1=FISH&A=1">https://www.jiscmail.ac.uk/cgi-bin/webadmin?SUBED1=FISH&A=1</a> and click the regular option for subscription type.

### **Conference Sessions**

23<sup>rd</sup> October 14.00-19.00

# Chronology

Lead Discussant: Francis Wenban Smith

Facilitator: Gill Campbell

24<sup>th</sup> October 9.00 to 13.00

### Landforms, sites and palaeoenvironmental information

Lead Discussant: Paul Cuming Facilitator: Jonathan Last

Contributors include Sarah Orr on recording events, Gill Campbell on natural

features and ecofacts, Jonathan Last on sites without structures.

24<sup>th</sup> October 14.00 to 17.00

## **Artefacts**

Lead Discussant: Francis Wenban Smith

Facilitator: Sally Carter (National Museum Wales)

Contributors will include: Phil Carlisle on recent work on the Objects Thesaurus

For more information on the conference and what FISH does please visit the

website: <a href="http://fishforum.weebly.com/news-and-events.html">http://fishforum.weebly.com/news-and-events.html</a>